
 

 

 

 

Wellington Airport Announces New Director  

 

Wellington International Airport Limited (WIA) is pleased to announce the reappointment of Mayor 
Andy Foster to the WIA Board as a representative of Wellington City Council with effect from 4 
December 2019. 

Mr Foster has previously represented Wellington City Council on the WIA Board.  

 

Ends 

 

For further information please contact: 

Melanie Nunn 
Communications Manager 
Melanie.Nunn@wellingtonairport.co.nz 

 


